
 

 

 

 

HBES PTA GINGERBREAD HOUSE VILLAGE 
 
The HBES PTA invites you to join us for our first gingerbread 
house contest.  Your gingerbread house will be featured in the 
HBES PTA Deck The Halls.  We will post all submissions on the 
walls of the school for all to enjoy for the month of December.  By 
participating you will automatically be entered for a chance to 
participate in the HBES PTA Bulletin Board to celebrate the 
HBES PTA Literacy night on January 18th.  The winner will be 
randomly chosen and their favorite book will be featured on 
our bulletin board for the month of January along with their 
name & grade.  
 
Who Can Enter: All HBES elementary school students.  You may 
enter alone or you may include your family. 
 
How To Enter: Bring your gingerbread house art work to school 
& it will be collected by your classroom teacher. 
 
Rules: You may use 1, 8 1/2” x 11” piece of paper.  Markers, 
crayons, pencils, fabric, felt, stickers, construction paper, glitter, 
etc.  *Please include “Hampton Bays” or “Baymen” on your 
house.  Be sure to have your child write their name, grade & 
teacher on the back of their project. 
 

*MUST BE SUBMITTED BY NOVEMBER 22nd* 
 

We look forward to seeing the 
school’s hallways lined with a 

festive Baymen Holiday Village. 
 
 
 
 
 

LOVE HB! 


